
 

 

Cleveland Clinic Ultrasound Course: Integrating POCUS into Your Practice  
May 8-11, 2024 

 
Dear Potential Exhibitor: 
 
On behalf of Eduardo Mireles, MD, Director, Simulation and Advanced Skills Center, Shetal N. Shah, 
MD, with the Imaging Institute, and Courtney Smalley, MD, with the Emergency Services Institute, of 
the Cleveland Clinic in Cleveland, Ohio and the Center for Continuing Education, we invite you to 
exhibit during the upcoming CME, Cleveland Clinic Ultrasound Course: Integrating POCUS into Your 
Practice.  This hands-on workshop will be held May 8-11, 2024 at the Cleveland Clinic Simulation and 
Advanced Skills Center in Cleveland, OH. 
 
There are four exhibit levels to choose from – Diamond ($8,000), Platinum ($6,000), Gold ($3,000) and 
Silver ($2,000).  Additional promotional opportunities are available.  The exhibit tables will be located in 
the atrium area of the basement of the Simulation and Advanced Skills Center inside of the Stanley 
Shalom Zielony Plaza building.   
 
Space is limited; to view levels and to reserve your spot, please register online as soon as possible at 
the following link: http://ccfcme.org/exhibit-GoUltra  
 
Directed to physicians, physician assistants, nurse practitioners, nurses, fellows and residents in 
emergency medicine, internal medicine, hospital medicine, critical care, cardiology, pulmonology, 
anesthesiology, and radiology, this symposium is designed to provide attendees opportunity to interact 
with key leaders in the area of POCUS.  Anticipated attendance for the in-person course is 40+ 
participants each day.   
 
If you wish to participate, there are two payment options.  Exhibitors may pay by credit card while 
registering on the website or choose to pay later by check. If you choose the latter, checks should be 
made payable to The Cleveland Clinic Educational Foundation, (Tax ID # 34-0714553) and mailed to:
  

The Cleveland Clinic Educational Foundation 
Attn: Nicci Astrop 

PO Box 931653 
Cleveland, Ohio 44193-1082 

 
Please feel free to contact me if you have questions or require further information and thank you for 
your consideration.   
 
Kindest regards,  
 
Kristin Bower, Project Manager 
Phone: 216-903-5928; Email:  bowerk@ccf.org  
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